
 

 

20th April 2020 
        
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Coronavirus update – Summer Term. 
 
I hope you all had a restful Easter and welcome to our very first remote summer 
term!  
 
We’ve all had to adapt to new ways of working, so I wanted to take the opportunity 
to say what an amazing job you’re doing supporting your child’s wellbeing and 
learning during this time.  
 
It’s definitely been a strange and challenging time, so it’s okay if you and your child 
feel wobbly and worried at the moment. We’re here for you every step of the way 
as we figure this all out together. Remember, if you have any concerns about 
helping your child learn or you need any other support from the school, please let 
us know by contacting your class teacher either via the webpage on the homework 
forum or by sending an email to the school office which they will forward to the 
teacher.  

 
We miss the children very much, but we must follow the government’s guidance to 
keep everyone in our community safe. So, we’re carrying on with providing our 
school based care to support our vulnerable children and the children of our critical 
workers and our remote learning for the children who are at home. 
 
But just because we’re not all in the same building, doesn’t mean we can’t have 
some fun together! Your children will have lots of activities they can get stuck into 
over the summer term – so keep a close eye on the school website. Each day the 
class teachers will be posting activities for the children to do on the class page and 
the homework & discussion pages.  
 
There are also lots of other online sources of support for the children’s learning. 
Today the BBC have launched their own online daily lessons through their Bitesize 
pages. The link is here: 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons?fbclid=IwAR1U4S8RSGtT-
_rAZXwXAVlSGx5_fCX1A-CCk4mmQ455CV7vy1vKMimFByg 

We also love seeing the children’s fantastic learning at home – please keep 
sending their work in by uploading it on the homework page for the teachers to see.  
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons?fbclid=IwAR1U4S8RSGtT-_rAZXwXAVlSGx5_fCX1A-CCk4mmQ455CV7vy1vKMimFByg
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons?fbclid=IwAR1U4S8RSGtT-_rAZXwXAVlSGx5_fCX1A-CCk4mmQ455CV7vy1vKMimFByg


 

 

 
 
 
The teachers will be giving individual feedback to the children on the homework 
activities that they upload. There is also the opportunity for pupils to talk online to 
their teachers by taking part in the class discussion tasks.  
 
We can’t say yet when we’ll be able to open the school fully, but rest assured that 
we’ll continue doing our utmost to keep your child learning and our school 
community connected.  
 
Let’s get cracking with our summer term!  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mark Foster, 
 
Head teacher. 

  

 


